Senator 

Washington, DC 20510

September 26, 2005

Dear Senator,

I am writing to you as a constituent and someone who feels it is important to support our troops by concrete action.

I want to add my voice to many veterans' groups in criticizing a decision by the Department of Veterans Affairs to review 72,000 cases of post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) that have occurred between 1999 and 2004. The groups say the move is just an attempt by the government to "cut benefits for older veterans and toughen qualifications for future ones." As current operations generate additional cases of PTSD, we should ensure that the soldiers have adequate treatment.

I ask that you become informed about this review and work to ensure that our veterans are taken care of and that no existing standards for treatment are weakened for our current active duty military.

Sincerely,

